PROGRESSIVE IC SAFETY

FLEET

Protective Insurance is now
Progressive Fleet & Specialty Programs

Same great service. New name.

Protective Insurance is in the process of changing its name to Progressive Fleet & Specialty
Programs, Progressive Fleet for short. We’ve been a part of the Progressive family for two years now,
and our research confirms that this name change will benefit everyone. By integrating internal
systems and eliminating redundancies, Progressive Fleet will be a stronger, more efficient

company.

As a Protective Insurance customer, you will continue to submit claims the same way you have in
the past-online or by calling (800) 626-8381.

We are excited about this change and the benefits it brings to all involved. Over the next few months
you will begin to see changes take place — email addresses, logos on materials, etc.

Thank you for being a valued partner. We look forward to many more years of working together!

Scott W. Sullins, CFS, FSR, SM, CFE, STAR, APSS
Manager of Loss Prevention & Safety Services
Office: (317) 452-7408 | Cell: (817) 995-1834 | ssullins@protectiveinsurance.com

For more safety and risk management resources,visit the
Loss Prevention & Safety Services section of the Protective website.
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https://www.protectiveinsurance.com/claim/report-claim

